

Leanne Scott <scottl@rochesterhills.org>

HDSC membership

1 message

Sandi DiSipio <disipios@rochesterhills.org>

To: Leanne Scott <scottl@rochesterhills.org>

Wed, Jan 18, 2012 at 12:17 PM

Per Council's direction to have the HDC discuss and determine if there were Commissioners wanting to serve on the Study Committee - at the January 12, 2012 HDC meeting, this issue was discussed and the following HDC members are willing to serve on the Study Committee:

Steven Branstner Sue Thomasson Jason Thompson

If you need any further information, please let me know. Thanks

Sandi DiSipio Planning and Economic Development 248.841.2571 www.rochesterhills.org

Get Email Updates on Gov Delivery Join us on Facebook Follow us on Twitter Sign up for Alerts with Nixle

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify the originator of the message. Any views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender. #rhmail#